
ROCKWOOL community support and
involvement in Wallula, Washington

May 8, 2025
ROCKWOOL sponsors Columbia School District Community BBQ

ROCKWOOL was pleased to support the Columbia School District’s
Community barbecue by sponsoring the WE ice truck at the May 8 event.
We look forward to being an active member of the community and
supporting our local schools. 
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Updates



May 1, 2025
ROCKWOOL updates Walla Walla Noon Rotary on Wallula project

ROCKWOOL was pleased to provide an update on our planned Wallula Gap
Business Park facility to the Walla Walla Noon Rotary Club at their May 1
meeting. Mark Bromiley, Vice President Marketing & Business Development
for ROCKWOOL North America, shared that the project is currently in the
permitting phase with construction tentatively scheduled to begin in late
third quarter and would continue through 4Q 2027.
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